
MERCY COLLEGE 

YEAR 4 EXPLORE
Monday 3 December 2018

An invitation is extended to all Year 4 girls at our priority parish primary schools 
and other primary schools in the area to experience some aspects of Mercy College 
for a day - Monday 3 December, 9:10am until 2:30pm. 

Students will attend lessons including a selection from: Food Technology, Art, 

Science, Dance, History, Maths games and Indonesian. 

Students should bring a pencil case containing pens and pencils. 

As physical activities form part of the program, the most appropriate dress for the day would 
be a tracksuit and runners. 

 Morning tea will be provided at recess for all students. 

Lunch will be provided. 

Lunch will be a sausage sizzle (with a vegetarian option). Students may bring their own lunch if 
they prefer. All students will be provided with a bottle of water. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT THE COLLEGE ON 9319 9299

760 Sydney Road Coburg VIC 3058 I www.mercycoburg.catholic.edu.au 
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